
Investing in our community benefits us all. Please
join us and share a summer evening at Urban
Legend Winery with a beautiful view, wine, beer
and food from Off the Grid (CURVEBALL SLIDERS
& 3-3-3 TRUCKS), all while supporting Alameda
Family Services' work delivering critical mental
health assistance to those in need.

A big thank you to all of our current sponsors, as
it is only with their generous support that this
upcoming fundraising event is even possible. 
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THANK YOU SPONSORS!

Tickets at alamedafs.org/sunsetsip




https://alamedafs.org/sunsetsip.html


SPOTLIGHT: 
SUNSET SIP
FUNDRAISER

We are gearing up for our 2nd Annual
Sunset Sip fundraising event on Friday,
August 18th from 5-8pm at Urban
Legend Winery. Please join us! 

Here's a look back at all the fun we had
last year, all while raising money to
support our work delivering critical
mental health assistance to those in
need.

PROGRAM UPDATES

Thank you to our mental health team who have
provided support and services to the community
this training year. To Briana, Charissa, Daniel, Jake,
Jummy, Luis, Madeleine, Nettie, Riley, Sara, and
Sugey - thank you for all your hard work
throughout the year providing therapy, group
counseling, community linkage and resources,
and general support for the community. We wish
you the best of luck with your future endeavors.

Behavioral Health Care Services

Early Childhood & Family Support
Our Early Childhood & Family Support Staff
participated in the City of Alameda's 4th of July
Parade. While walking the parade route, they
passed out recruitment flyers for spaces available
in our Head Start / Early Head Start / State
Preschool / General Child Care classrooms for the
upcoming 2023-2024 school year.

Our wonderful recruitment team continued to
spend time out in the community for two weeks
in July in front of stores to share information about
available open spaces in those classrooms. We are
looking forward to to the new school year!


